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Gentet, Matthias

From: McEllistrum, Richard
Sent: 03 December 2013 08:12
To: Planning
Subject: FW: Objection 2013/3807/P - Mount Pleasant Development

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Orange Category

From: Toby Mason [mailto:toby@ybot.co.uk]  
Sent: 03 December 2013 05:51 
To: Rachel.Stern@islington.gov.uk; Robert.Khan@islington.gov.uk; George.Allan@islington.gov.uk; 
Wally.Burgess@islington.gov.uk; Jilani.Chowdhury@islington.gov.uk; Phil.Kelly@islington.gov.uk; claudia webbe; 
Ursula.Woolley@islington.gov.uk; Kaya.MakarauSchwartz@islington.gov.uk; Martin.Klute@islington.gov.uk; 
Rupert.Perry@islington.gov.uk; mount-pleasant-forum@googlegroups.com; Vincent, Sue (Councillor); Freeman, 
Roger (Councillor); Apak, Meric (Councillor); Braithwaite, Paul (Councillor); Gimson, Sally (Councillor); Headlam-
Wells, Jenny (Councillor); Johnson, Heather (Councillor); Jones, Phil (Councillor); Leach, Valerie (Councillor); 
Marshall, Andrew (Councillor); Naylor, Chris (Councillor); Nuti, Milena (Councillor); Pietragnoli, Lazzaro (Councillor); 
Rea, Flick (Councillor); Sanders, Matthew (Councillor); mount-pleasant-forum-news@googlegroups.com; Olad, Awale 
(Councillor); Fulbrook, Julian (Councillor); Steph.Charalambous@islington.gov.uk; raphael.andrews@islington.gov.uk; 
Sarah.Ricketts@islington.gov.uk; McEllistrum, Richard; edenison13@gmail.com 
Subject: Mount Pleasant Development 
 
Hi, 
 
I have just watched a disturbing youtube video http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wP‐PzGXYHFA about the 
impact of a planning proposal for Mount Pleasant sorting office. I cannot believe such a massive scheme is 
even being considered.  
How can the area sustain such dense and high buildings?  
What will happen to our already over-subscribed schools? 
How will the local infrastructure deal with so many more residents? 
 
I sincerely hope that you will not allow such a proposal and will encourage the newly privatised Royal Mail 
to produce something more in keeping with the area that provides a benefit rather than being a parasitic 
carbuncle. 
 
I strongly oppose the development in its current form. I would be grateful to be kept up to date on the 
progress of the planning applications. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Toby Mason 
13 Swinton Street, London WC1X 9NL 
 


